




Age - DMA appointment request
Dear Executive Vice-President,
Please find attached a letter from the European and
International Booksellers Federation’s 

 Paagman Boekhandels, and 
 the Syndicat des

Distributeurs de Loisirs Culturels, who both welcome the
announcement of the Digital Markets Act and wish to
enquire about a possible meeting in 2021 to discuss the
importance of such a crucial file for our sector.
We thank you for your unfailing support in working for a
fairer level playing field within the digital world.
Wishing you already a very safe and Merry Christmas
and a successful year in 2021.
Yours sincerely,

Telephone: 
Email: @europeanbooksellers.eu
Visit: https://europeanbooksellers.eu/
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